Dear local liaison group member,

Works are due to take place this weekend on Beeston Road and overnight at the Queens Road East / University Boulevard junction. 

Lane restrictions will be in place on Beeston Road in both directions (inbound and outbound) between its junctions with East Drive and the Dunkirk island from 8am to 6pm on Saturday 12th April and from 9am to 6pm on Sunday 13th April so that water diversion works can take place.

Also on Saturday 12th April lane restrictions will be in place leading up to the Queens Road East / University Boulevard junction between 8pm and 5am so that cabling works can be carried out. The works are not expected to be create any significant noise and are being carried out during the evening / night to reduce the impact on traffic.

Please allow extra time when travelling through this area during the above dates / times while these works are in progress. Apologies for the short notice and any inconvenience that these works may cause you.

If you need more information please call the NET hotline on (0115) 924 24 54 or email tram@nottinghamcity.gov.uk.

